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Dear Families 

As I am sure you are aware with the information we have sent out this week, Covid 

rates are still relatively high in the community.  Thank you so much for supporting our 

guidance in this as we try and keep everyone as safe as possible.  Despite the 

difficulties that this can cause, the children are working so hard and tackle everyday 

with enthusiasm.  We are working hard on our Christmas preparations and still hope 

that these will be able to go ahead. 

 

Dry Tri 

What a wonderful event this has been.  All the children in the school, from Year R to 

Year Six, have taken part (and those few who have been away will be able to 

complete it soon).  The children have rowed, cycled and run so far and with such 

determination.  Thank you for all the sponsorship money too – you have been 

incredibly generous, and this will help us so much with updating our PE equipment.  

Please would you make sure that all sponsorship forms are returned to school by the 

end of next week.  Thank you! 

 

Celebrations 

We held our Friday Virtual Assembly today and it was lovely to share the news from 

each class with everyone, and enjoy that wonderful family feeling.  Even though we 

still can’t see each other in real life altogether in the hall, getting the whole school 

together in Teams helps us feel so connected.  

 

Class Celebration Achievement 

Mousehole Kirra Betsy 

Godrevy Ailla Freddie 

Longships Joy Nicholas 

Pendeen Lulu Gwen 

Carne Zac Luna 

Gwithian Zachary Joey 

Lamorna Jackson Eden 

Allen Zachary Effie 

Kenwyn Grace Mia 

Truro Maisie Joseph 
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Out of School Sports News 

This member of our school community had a whole football training day at St 

George's Park (England Teams' Training Ground) in their 3G stadium.  He met new 

friends and learnt new skills during this fantastic Dwarf Sports Association Charity 

Event.  What a super experience! 

 
 

Swimming 

Swimming sessions for Year Three started on Wednesday.  They had a great first 

session, and again, the staff at the pool and members of the public complimented 

the children on their behaviour and good manners. 

 

SEND Charter Mark 

We are delighted that after an intense inspection of our provision that we have had 

our Silver Award replaced with the Gold Charter Mark for SEND (Special Educational 

Needs and Disabilities).  This is validation and recognition of all the hard work and 

procedures that go into supporting all the children in our community. 
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Photos 

You should have received the proofs of the photos that were taken in school 

recently.  We hope that you are pleased with them and would like to order some for 

wonderful Christmas presents.  If you would like to order, the deadline is 
 Sunday 21st November 2021 

If you lose your proof, please email DSP on dsp.enquiries@gmail.com 

 

 
 

Here is the link to pay electronically: Donate to BBC Children in Need 

Alternatively, you can bring money into school on Friday 19th.  Thank you! 

 

Communications 

Remember to use the email hello@mounthawke.org or phone 01209 890230 if you 

need to speak to one of us, let us know about something or share something with us.  

Even though we can’t have a conversation at the classroom door or in the 

playground, we are still available.  Miss Biddick is usually on the gate every morning 

and afternoon too. 

 

All of us here at school would like 

to wish you a very happy and safe 

weekend. 
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